
From: erin ronder   
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 11:36 AM 
To: Emily Hazen < Zavala, Cesar <Cesar.Zavala@austintexas.gov>; Rivera, Andrew 
<Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Shieh, James - BC <bc-James.Shieh@austintexas.gov>; Wahlgren, David 
<David.Wahlgren@austintexas.gov>; Witte, Tracy - BC <BC-Tracy.Witte@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Re: Austin Gardens - Status 

  
Dear Andrew Rivera and Cesar Zavala~ 
  
I am requesting postponement on behalf of Hog Pen NA. We are specifically requesting a postponement 
until the December 11 meeting as the November 27th date will not work for the applicant's schedule.  She 
is only available to meet in person with the NA December 3-5 due to living in another state and having a 
small child to care for. 
  
  
Ali Ronder, M.Ed.  
http://www.austinyogamama.com  
(512) 576-2166 cell 
  
We humans have two great problems: the first is knowing when to begin; the second is knowing when to 
stop. ~ Paulo Coelho  
  
This e-mail message and all attachments transmitted with it may contain legally privileged and 
confidential information intended solely for the use of the addressee. Whether the reader of this message 
is or is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or 
other use of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in 
error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message and deleting it and all copies from 
your computer. Thank you. 
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